
 
• Birthdays (10/28-11/3) 

 None this week 
• Wedding Anniversaries  

(10/28-11/3) 
Greg & Marna Nygard 
     7 years  (10/29) 

• Club Anniversaries  
   (10/28-11/3) 
     None this week 
• Attendance last week  
    40 members  (70.2%) 
 
 
Note: All dates come from the Club 
website.  If they are not correct, 
please let Bill Turnblad know and he’ll 
correct your profile for you.  
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Meetings 
Thursdays @ 11:45 AM 

Lowell Inn 
102 N. 2nd St, Stillwater, MN 

Officers 
 

President:                  Bob Eiselt 
President Elect:         Bev Driscoll 
Vice-President:         Molly O’Rourke 
Treasurer:                  Keith Komro 
Secretary:                  Dolly Parker 
Immediate Past Pres: Katie Rolf 

Last Week’s Program 

Upcoming Programs:   

 Nov 1 
Nov 8 
Nov 15 
 
Nov 22 
 
 

The Center for Victims of Torture 
District 834’s new Early Childhood Education Center 
Stillwater Area Chamber of Commerce—Community 
Symposium: Todd Streeter, Director 
Thanksgiving – No club meeting 
 
Tri-Club Mixer on November 13th 

What Did You Say? A Journey Into Hearing Loss, Monique 
Hammond, RPh [Program arranged by Rex Cattanach] 

This Week’s Program 
The Center for Victims of Torture [Program arranged by Doug Johnson] 

You cannot find peace by avoiding life. 
         - Virginia Wolf 

This Week’s Quote 

Tri-Club Mixer 
Our next Tri-Club Mixer will be Tuesday, November 
13th at 5:00 pm.  We will meet at the Lift Bridge 
Brewery for a tour and tasting, followed by a light 
dinner and robust camaraderie.  All of this for only 
$15 - WOW! 
A sign-up sheet will be circulated at club for the 
next few weeks. 



Cogwheel Editor: Bill Turnblad  bturnblad@ci.stillwater.mn.us 

World Polio Day 5960 Midyear Rally 

 
 
 
 
 

ROTARY DISTRICT 5960 
MIDYEAR ROTARY RALLY 

JANUARY 25-26, 2013 

Save January 25 – 26, 2013 for Rotary District 
5960’s Midyear Rotary Rally! District Governor Joe 
Kovarik, District Governor Elect Gary Campbell and 
District Governor Nominee Karen Weigel are excited 
to announce that in ONE 26 hour time frame, FIVE 
Rotary events will be available for you and your 
club’s leadership to attend! That’s right, it is better 
than BOGO.   This is 5 for 1, making better use of 
your time and your Rotary dollars. 

The Midyear Rotary Rally will be held at Oak Ridge 
Conference Center in Chaska, MN a world class 
Conference Center with outstanding facilities and 
great food!  There will be a fee for the costs 
associated with the overnight accommodations (food 
and lodging $155.20 single, $201.40 double 
occupancy); however, all other costs of this mega-
event are covered by your prepaid training fees – so 
bring your leadership team, gain new skills for your 
personal, professional and Rotary life, meet new 
people, share best practices, learn how to use and 
incorporate your new skills and build a team. More 
information on registration will follow, but for 
now — mark January 25 & 26 on your calendar! 

Who should attend? 
 

Assistant Governors in year 2013 – 2014 for AG 
Training: 12:00 – 5:30 pm Jan 25th  
All Rotarians for Leadership Academy: 5:30 pm Jan 
25th - 9:30 am Jan 26th  
All Club Leadership for Midyear Meeting:  9:30am – 
2:00 pm Jan 26th   

• Presidents 2012-2013, Presidents 2013-2014 
& Presidents 2014-2015 

• Chairs for Foundation, Membership and Public 
Image 

• All Club Officers 
• Rotarians and Rotaractors interested in 

making a difference 
 
Jingle Mahan,  
5960 Executive Administrator 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
delegates to the Rotary institute for zones 24-32 in 
Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada, took part in a 
downtown walk and rally on October 19th. One hundred 
of the participants carried signs bearing the End Polio 
Now message.  
In District 1090 (England), District Governor Judith 
Diment held a World Polio Day drive-athon, in which she 
traveled to each of the district’s 62 clubs.  Rotarians 
gave out the new district Rotary newspaper, which lead 
with a polio story, as well as collected funds and briefed 
the local media,” said Diment, who is the PolioPlus 
National Advocacy Adviser for the United Kingdom. “On 
October 28th, we had a Rotary Polio Day at a rugby 
match, where we gave out newspapers and collected 
money for polio.”  
Rotarians in Pakistan published a four-page supplement 
in The News, the leading English-language daily 
newspaper, which is circulated nationwide. “This helped 
us create awareness and also projected the role of 
Rotary in polio eradication,” said Aziz Memon, chair of 
the Pakistan PolioPlus Committee.  
Here are ways you can support the global effort to 
eradicate polio:  

• Lend your voice to advocacy efforts by signing the 
petition on endpolionow.org. 

• Purchase End Polio Now, an album of songs 
performed by Rotary polio ambassadors, which was 
released on World Polio Day. The album is available 
as a digital download through iTunes and as a CD 
from shop.rotary.org. 

• Plan an “End Polio Now lighting” to celebrate Rotary's 
anniversary on 23 February. 

• Contribute to end polio. 

Cogwheel Photographer: Ed Smith 

Service Opportunity: 
Salvation Army Bell Ringing 

 
Salvation Army Bell Ringing 
Friday December 7, 2012 

10am to 6pm 
Cub Foods Stillwater (entrance) 

 
Sign up sheet at club meetings Nov 8th  and 15th 

Rotarians launched events linked 
to World Polio Day, October 24, 
in support of the Global Polio 
Eradication Initiative.  
Led by RI President Sakuji 
Tanaka, International PolioPlus 
Foundation Committee Chair 
Robert Scott, and Rotary Found-
ation Trustee  Stephanie Urchick, 

By Dan Nixon  
Rotary News -- October 2012  


